
PENNEAST PIPELINE COMMITTEE  
OF THE CITY OF LAMBERTVILLE 

City Pipeline Committee of Lambertville 
City Hall, 8 am 
7/5/17 Draft Meeting Notes 

Present 
Committee members: Sue Begent, Gina Fischetti, Filomena Hengst, Kim Nagy, Councilman Wardell 
Sanders 
Members of the public: none 

Meeting Notes 

Meeting began at 8:04 AM. 

Filomena announced that the FERC Action sent out to our listserv requesting Senators Booker and 
Menendez vote no.  

There were no changes suggested for the previous meeting minutes. 

The following summer meeting dates were set: July 13 special session with NJDEP and August 30 at 
8 AM. Both meetings are set to take place at city hall. Filomena asked whether the NJDEP could 
take place at SUEZ Water.  Kim, Sue, Ward and Filomena said they would be attending the NJDEP 
meeting on July 13.  

In preparing for the meeting with NJDEP, the committee reviewed the letter written by Kelly and 
Filomena in response to the inadequacies in the FEIS which highlights the concerns that still remain 
regarding Lambertville. Sue recommended we involve an independent geologist to assess methods 
used to construct pipeline. Ward recommended we nail down the permitting process and record it 
for our committee. Filomena suggested we communicate the concerns from the letter mentioned 
above.  People also suggested they could email Filomena questions for NJDEP to be addressed at 
the meeting as well.  

Other dates/meetings were announced 
• Sierra Club lobby day in Trenton on June 22 (day) 
• Council meeting in Frenchtown on June 22 (evening) 
• Monthly HALT meetings – Wednesday, June 28 and July 26 at Prallsville Mill, 33 Risler Street, 

Stockton  
• Check out the Webinar Series sponsored by Delaware Riverkeepers (archived videos available 

and upcoming dates 6/20 & 7/11) 

Meeting ended at 8:28 AM.  


